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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
By now you will have received your copy of our Inspection Report letter from Education 
Scotland.  This identifies many positive aspects of our school and gives information 
about what the school needs to do to continue to improve. 
 
I am currently working with the Quality Improvement Officer for the school to discuss 
plans to take forward the recommendations through our school improvement plan.  This 
will address the key points for improvement contained in the Inspector’s letter. 
 
I would now like to invite you to a meeting in the school at 18:30 on Tuesday 27th May. 
 
The aims of the meeting are: 
 

• to consider the content of the Inspector’s letter 

• to give the opportunity to discuss the inspection report 

• to share with you our plans for continuous improvement 
 
This meeting will also be attended by a member of the Learning and Families 
Committee who will be interested in hearing your views to report them back to the 
Committee. 
 
I look forward to seeing you then. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Brown 
Head Teacher 
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